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Star Students of the Month
Congratulations to our March Star Students of 

the Month, Trinity Walker & Jenessa Wong. We 
are very proud of your hard work in your 

Creative Combo, Jazz/Hip-Hop, and Tumbling 
classes. Keep it up!

WOW Ticket Winners
 Our WOW ticket winners from the Month of 
February are Grayce Gittinger & Chandra 
Adorjan. Congratulations! Your instructors 

will present you with your gifts in class. 

Recital 2019

This year's annual recital will be held on 
Saturday, June 22nd at Granite Bay High School. 

 If your dancer will be participating with us this year, 
please keep an eye on the following dates:

 
-Late March/Early April - Next Recital Packet 

Released
- May 1st - Tickets go on Sale

- June 7th/8th - Recital Picture Day
-June 21st - Dress Rehearsal Day

- June 22nd - Recital Day 



Tots & Tutu's

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is Raindrops & 
Rainbows. Dancers will begin receiving their 
coloring pages on Friday March 1st-Thursday 

March 7th, and performance/certificate week will 
take place Monday March 25th-Saturday March 
30th. As a friendly reminder, friends/family are 

invited to join us inside the classroom during the 
last week of classes each month. Don't forget your 

cameras.
 

Join us for our Final Dance Camp of the 
2018/2019 Season "Magical Meadow" on 
Friday, April 26th form 6:15-7:30pm. This 

magical dance camp will be Unicorn & 
Fairy themed with a Jazz/Lyrical style class 

and performance.
 

Friday dance camps take place every other 
month, for dancers ages 3-8 years old, and 

cost $12.00 to participate. Dancers will 
make a Unicorn inspired art & craft, and 

learn a beautiful Lyrical routine that is sure 
to magical! Register online by visiting the 
register tab on our website, giving us a 

call, or stopping by the front desk on your 
next visit. Friday dance camps do sell out, 

register soon to reserve your spot! 
 
 
 
 

Friday Dance Camps !
 

MAGICAL MEADOW 
DANCE CAMP!

2019-2020 
Competition Team Auditions

SAVE THE DATE! Auditions for our 2019/2020 
Competition Teams will take place on Saturday 
May 18th beginning at 1:30pm. If your dancer 

loves to perform, or is ready to take their training 
to the next level, joining one of our award-

winning competition teams is the perfect option 
for you. Dancers wishing to join must be 3.5 on 

the day of auditions. More information about 
next year's competition teams and auditions, will 
be released in this years information packet in 
early April. Information packets will be released 
in all eligible classes when ready. For questions 

about our competition teams, or to book a 
meeting with our competition director, please 
email cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com or 

stop by the front desk. 

Spring Break
 Roseville Academy of Dance 

will be closed April 15th-April 
21st for Spring Break. 

 
Regular class times and office 
hours will resume on Monday 

April 22nd. 
 

https://app.thestudiodirector.com/rosevilleacademyofdance/portal.sd?page=Enroll&meth=chooseClass&methargs=


“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out on 
Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by email.
Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our studio 
website, sent out by email on the first 
Wednesday of each month, and posted on 
our studio bulletin board.  
Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio 
website.
Social Media Sites: Find us on Facebook. 
Instagram, and Twitter. 

 

Gi�t Certificates
Studio communication is key to your dancers 
success at our studio. Please check the 
following methods of communication when 
possible:

Give the gift of dance this Easter with a studio 
gift certificate or private lesson voucher. To 

pick up a gift certificate, or purchase a private 
lesson with your favorite instructor, please see 

the front desk.

Studio Communication

Did you know that we do 
birthday parties? Roseville 

Academy of Dance is the 
perfect place to host your child's 

next party! 

RAD Birthday Parties

It's affordable, fun, and hassle free! We even do the 
clean up! Choose from one of our existing themes, 
or create your own! 2019 dates are filling up. Visit 
our website or ask a staff member today for more 

details! We can't wait to party with you.

 
 

April 15th-21st 
Spring Break - STUDIO CLOSED

 
April 26th 6:15-7:30pm

Magical Meadow (Unicorn & Fairy) 
Friday Dance Camp 

Upcoming Dates:

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html
http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

